Lifting Christ Up Down Under
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It may be winter here and the days are often
cold and rainy, but that has not stopped us
from reaching out to our community. Dwayne
began a new leadership series from the book of
Nehemiah. We have been seeing new guests
join our services almost every week. We had
our second youth event of the year in June. It
was a wonderful turnout. We had games and
food for the young people. One of our youth
leaders gave a powerful presentation of the
Gospel. It was great to see some young people
joining us for the first time. Our next event will
be held in October. We have a very special
family of 8, who is going to lead our youth
group through the remainder of the year!
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Our men wrapped up their most recent
discipleship series with a large feast in July!
They will be starting a new series in August.
Valerie has over twenty-four women signed up
for a new Bible study on Becoming a Woman of
Strength. We are so encouraged to see so many
men and women seeking to grow in their
knowledge of the Bible and desiring to learn
more on how to share their faith.

Thant You for Fraying!

Valerie’s eye evisceration surgery
in May was a success! She no
longer has the eye pain or severe
headaches. The temporary eye
looks great. She will be getting
her permanent artificial eye later
: =" next month. Thanks for praying!

Please be praying for several upcoming events.
We will be celebrating our two-year
anniversary on the 4th of August. We are
hoping for a big turnout as we celebrate God’s
blessings over the past two years. We also have
our Father’s Day service and a ladies Spring
event coming in September. We also are going
to be volunteering at a mental health day at
our local public school. Thank you so much!

Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course,

and be glorified, even as it is with you. - 2 Thessalonians 3:1




